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The Student Affairs Committee met today with Vice President for Student Affairs Tom 
Segar. 

 
The meeting began with opening remarks about the Student Affairs Division. 

 
Dr. Segar then provided an overview of the Student Affairs organization. He described 
how the organization can be conceptualized as five different areas working 

collaboratively to bring students to IUP, to support their success and involvement while 
at IUP, and to prepare them for success after graduating from IUP. The five areas are 

athletics, enrollment, marketing and communication, student involvement, and student 
support. 
 

Dr. Segar presented a fall 2023 enrollment report showing an overall increase in new 
first-year and transfer students compared to fall 2022. He also presented a fall 2024 

undergraduate admissions report and explained recently employed strategies (in 
summer 2023) to increase fall 2024 admissions. Admissions applications for fall 2024 
are more than 160 ahead of applications for fall 2023. Dr. Segar ended the enrollment 

briefing with a review of the diversity, equity, and inclusion work of the Promising 
Scholars Program, a competitive scholarship program for Pennsylvania students that 

blends financial support with academic and professional development. 
 
Dr. Segar presented a student housing briefing that included an overview of current 

housing occupancy and strategies to support and engage on-campus students.  
 

He also provided a briefing on the dining program, including a review of dining metrics 
and recently utilized tactics to increase student meal plan participation. 
 

Athletics Director Todd Garzarelli provided a debrief of the spring 2023 season and a 
preview of the fall athletics season. 

 
This concludes our report. 
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